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Pensacola as opposed to an entrance. Keeping that in mind, he didn’t have an issue with how it 

Board Member Mead echoed Chairperson Salter’s comments. The south side of the building 

vertical elements spoke to the federal courthouse building. We need to make sure we’re relating 

–

on this block. For once, it wasn’t an entire block being developed at once and was nice to see 
individual buildings being built on separate parcels. He echoed the Board’s comments and 



elpful to have a rendering of what people will see as they’re 

things that people see, so we don’t want the two weakest sides hurting the project.
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